
EV Club Highlights from 2015

2015 Recap
2015 has been a great year for our EV Club. From our third
annual  EV  Road  Rally  to  winning  multiple  awards  to  the
productive relationships that have been developed with other
environmental  organizations,  local  officials,  and
businesses, a lot has been accomplished and provides us with a
running start toward 2016. These are some of the highlights:

 

                                   
 THIRD ANNUAL EV ROAD RALLY

Westport First Selectman Jim Marpe waves the green checkered
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flags signifying the start of the road rally.

The third annual Westport Electric Car Club Road Rally was
held under crystal clear blue skies on May 3, 2015. This year
the club partnered with the Wilton GoGreen organization and
the rally finish line was at their Green Festival. The rally
for  2016  has  been  scheduled  for  Sunday,  May  1.  It  will
commence at the Saugutuck Metro North Railroad depot as in the
past. Other details will be forthcoming early next year. SAVE
THE DATE! 

                                   
                             

 AWARDS
 

Our EV club was given three awards this year and we are
grateful to have been appreciated by these organizations.

Lime Rock
In August, the club participated for the second consecutive
year at the Lime Rock Historic Fest and was given a Best in
Show Award.



 

 Award given to the WECC for its exhibit at Lime Rock Park.



(Photo: Barry Kresch)

WeGreen Westport Award
Our EV Club was one of the recipients of the 2015 WeGreen
Westport  awards,  given  by  the  Westport  Green  Task  Force.

The presentation of the award by First Selectman Jim Marpe to
club president Leo Cirino, pictured here with club member
Barry Kresch. (Photo: Westport Electric Car Club)



Text of the certificate (Photo: Westport Electric Car Club)

The  WeGreen  awards  go  to  community  organizations  that
contribute to the sustainability efforts in our community.

 

Green Coast Award



The WECC was given a Green Coast Award from the Conscious
Decisions  organization  for  its  role  in  promoting
environmentally  responsible  transportation.





everyone a healthy and happy Holiday Season. Cheers!


